Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, November 5!

Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods,hats and slippers
are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school. Please do not wear these
items to school, or you will be dress coded.

If you have not received a student ID, please come to the office.

Tomorrow’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Panther Pride! Dress up for a chance to win a prize!
Attention students. If you are planning to attend the basketball game today. You must leave
school. And you cannot return until 4pm. Remember you are not allowed inside of McDonald’s.

They will ask you to leave.

Students that are not part of the e-sports club are not allowed to come into the Media Center
during club meetings. This includes basketball players and any other students here for athletics.

If you lost your makeup bag in the 8th grade hallway, please come to the office to describe it.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



